
Beijing International Fair for Trade
in Services opens

The 2017 Beijing International Fair for Trade in Services, which inaugurated
on May 28, has drawn 42 countries and regions to exhibit their cutting-edge
products and services in six key sectors such as science and technology, the
internet and information, culture and education, finance, business and
tourism, as well as health care.

The fair has attracted 42 exhibitors, eight more than the last one, of which
18 are the new faces. During the fair, 14 countries such as Ireland,
Switzerland and Spain, as well as delegations from Africa, South Pacific
countries and Caribbean countries will hold 19 special promotions to show the
advantages, projects and investment environment of services in tourism,
finance and telecommunications.

Meanwhile, various products like the intelligent security lock, VR glasses,
smart cameras, which embody the scientific and technological innovation of
Beijing, make their debut at the fair.

At the booth hosted by Zhongguancun Development Group, the mobile phones
using the technology of eye-scanning payment have caught people’s attention.
The mobile phones, developed by Beijing IrisKing Technology Co., Ltd., have
the iris-scanning system for safety recognition that allows users to simply
look at their phones for online payment.

Interactive experiences are more prominent in the fair of this year. At the
3D skiing simulation of Beijing booth, visitors wearing ski boots on the 3D
skiing simulator move their bodies left and right while staring at the screen
before their eyes, as if they were in a world of ice and snow, sliding
forward rapidly.

This skiing simulator from Germany can help schools get access to winter
sports through scientific and technological means, which enables students to
master skills through daily learning at school. At present, the training
platform is available in eight schools in Beijing.
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